
Open Space Minutes -  March 30, 2005  
       
 
Attendees 
Anne Madden, Chair Mike Mokrzycki  
Patricia Reeser Don Bourquard  
Janet Thibeau Dawne Fusco  
Jean Lambert Mickey Culver  
 
Several members of the community attended 
 
The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 7:32 p.m. 
 
Minutes  
Approval of the minutes of the 3/2/05 meeting were moved, seconded and approved 
unanimously. 
 
Scribe 
Mickey Culver volunteered to be the Secretary pro tem. 
 
Membership of the Committee 
Anne asked members to let her know if they did not want to request reappointment to the 
OSC for the next year. 
 
Discussion of Open Space Issues 
There was far reaching and broad discussion about many open space related issues facing 
the town. These included matters related to the Dunn, Craven, Page, Daley, Burnim, 
Knowles and other properties. There was also considerable discussion about the 
relationship between good planning and intelligent action. Some members of the 
community present wanted to know whether the Open Space Committee was taking a 
stand on the WHT proposal and were told that as of yet there was not a decision.  
 
It was moved and voted unanimously the Secretary should relate to the members of the 
Planning Board that it was the sense of the meeting that the OSC respectfully requests the 
Planning Board to express its view of the depth and appropriateness of the planning 
process that went in to the  WHT proposal for the Craven property at Town Meeting, as 
far as it is able to. 
 
Adjournment was moved, seconded and voted unanimously at 10:03 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Mickey Culver 
 
Next meeting 
April 13, at 7:30 PM. 
 


